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Dear 8th Grade Families,  

 As we approach the end of the school year, we are excited to announce a few special events to congratulate and say 

farewell to our 8th grade students. We are hosting a “Last Chance Dance” on May 25th from 5:00-6:30pm. Tickets will be going 

on sale next week during lunch and after school in A-1. The Promotion ceremony on May 26th will begin at 10:00am in the 

gymnasium. Please keep in mind that these events are voluntary and not required. There are some restrictions put in place so 

that our students can celebrate in a safe and respectful environment. Below are the requirements, that must be met by May 

20, 2022, to attend both the dance and the promotion ceremony for the 4th quarter of the school year. 

• No referrals 

• No more than 3 signatures  

• No more than 2 extreme tardies   

• Must be passing all core courses and not in danger of failing  

Promotion Ceremony Details: 

If your student does not meet the requirements, we highly encourage you to consider the emotional well-being of your 

student and suggest they stay home for the day. If they are unable to stay home, we will have a temporary classroom available 

for them to stay in for the duration of the ceremony. After the ceremony, we will release your students to go home with you 

with a signed permission slip. If your student meets these requirements and would like to participate in the promotion 

ceremony, and leave after, we would like to request you to fill out the Permission Slip located at the bottom of this letter. NO 

STUDENTS WILL BE RELEASED WITHOUT A PERMISSION SLIP AND PARENT WITH ID. Please indicate if you plan to attend with 

your child (due to capacity limits, only 2 guests are permitted per child). Additionally, please indicate if your child will leave 

campus with your or if you give the school permission for them to leave the campus after the ceremony is complete! We can’t 

wait to celebrate with our 8th graders! If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Alexander in the 8th grade office by phone 

(727) 588-4600 ext. 2061 or by email alexandermai@pcsb.org. Thank you! 

Please check the appropriate selection for the below statements:  

My student ___________________________________ meets the requirements listed above and  

 intends to attend the promotion ceremony. 

 will not be attending the promotion ceremony. 

I __________________________________ (parent/guardian)  

 will attend the promotion ceremony. 

 will not be attending the promotion ceremony with my student. 

I consent to my student being released to leave campus with ____________________________ (adult 18+ with a legal form of 

identification) following the promotion ceremony at Largo Middle IB World School on May 26th.  
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